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March 18, 2013 

 

 

RE: Long Term Care Managed Care 

 

 

Dear Adult Family Care Home Provider: 

 

The Agency for Health Care Administration is aware that Managed Care Organizations may be 

contacting adult family care homes for inclusion into their network. As a result, the Agency 

amended the Long Term Care Managed Care contract to exempt adult family care homes from 

being required to have professional liability insurance.   

 

 

For questions and assistance, please contact the Agency at 888.419.3456. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Shaddrick A. Haston, Esq. 

Division of Health Quality Assurance 

Agency for Health Care Administration 

 

 


